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Scoil Náisiúnta Mhuire 
Ballyleague
Co Roscommon
N39 PX49
Roll Number 18061T
Tel: 043 3321906


   20th of December, 2021
Dear Parents/ Guardians,
I would like to bring the following to your attention: 
Enrolment 2022/23: Ballyleague N.S. is now accepting enrolment forms for the school year 2022/23. Please contact the school for an enrolment form. 
Christmas Card Fundraiser- We would like to sincerely thank everyone who so generously supported our Christmas Card Fundraiser. A total of €820 was raised with €410 going towards the school. This money will be used to help fund Music Generation in term two. 
Primary Languages Sampler Module- We would like to thank Lesa Rice, our French teacher who has been working with Third to Sixth Class for the past six weeks. We are very proud of the progress the Boys and Girls have made in such a short time. Lesa also provides private tuition. Please contact the school by email for more details.
Creative Schools- We are delighted to be working alongside Aideen McHugh who will lead us in our Creative Schools project. Each class grouping has had an introduction to the project and we look forward to working closely with Aideen over the next 18 months. 
Student Teachers- We have been very fortunate to have student teachers Una Geoghegan and Hannah Staunton carrying out their teaching practice in our school this term. The children not only greatly benefitted from their teaching but they have been invaluable in helping us through the current substitute teacher crisis. 
Covid-19 update- I greatly appreciate the care and attention that you have taken to follow all of the rules/protocols in relation to Covid-19. Thank you for your continued support. 
Christmas Closures- Wednesday, the 22nd of December @ 12.30pm. 
January Re-opening-Thursday, the 6th of January, 2022.
I wish you all a happy, healthy and safe Christmas and New Year. 
Mise le meas, 
Ms. Fallon 
Principal
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